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Term 3 Week 4 – Monday 10 August 2020 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

August   

10 Monday P & C AGM meeting 7:30pm TDR 

13 Thursday Year 7 2021 Testing day 

26 Wednesday Elective Information Night, Yr 8 & 

Yr 9 2021 (alternate arrangements TBA) 

September   

3 Thursday Athletics Carnival  

18 Friday Year 7 Immunisations (2nd round) 

October   

20 Tuesday First day 2020 HSC examinations 

November   

13 Friday Last day 2020 HSC examinations 

19 Thursday Year 12 Formal 
 

Shipard Shield 
 

Congratulations to 

our girls who last 

week won the 

Shipard Shield 

after a hard fought 

3-0 victory against 

TRAC. The girls 

were outstanding 

and their hard work 

was rewarded with 

2 goals to Tamarra 

Cochrane and 1 to Marwa Suliaman. The Tiffany Selby Medal for 

player of the final went to Tamarra Cochrane. Well done girls and 

Coach Mr Dare.  
 

Creed Shield 
 

The Open Boys Soccer Team played off in the 

3 V 4 game of the Creed Shield last 

Wednesday night. The team were defeated 2-

nil in a hard fought game. Coach, Mr 

Wiscombe, was proud of the efforts of all 

players with standout players for the series 

going to Kein Crevatin and Damon 

Hurst. Special mention to super-subs Joshua 

Angel and Jonty Ellis who gave their all in 

each game they played. Other Year 12 players who will be missed 

next year are Watban Ibrahim, Zac Blencoe, Rasho Sharkan and 

Salah Khodedah.  Well done to the team who gave their all in each 

game and represented WWHS with pride.  
 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulatins to Mrs Fellows and Ms 

Atkinson who celebrated 30 years at 

Wagga Wagga High School this year. 

Both ladies are so valued by everyone 

here in our Wagga High School family. 

30 years of teaching is an achievement.  

30 years at one school is an amazing 

effort.  

 

Careers 
 

VTAC Careers Practitioners Blog - Additional evening 

information seesions added for students & parents 

Due to high demand for VTAC information sessions for students 

and parents, we have added two additional evening sessions this 

week. 

6.30pm Monday 10 Aug – Applying for tertiary courses (and 

understanding the ATAR) Register here: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/9315970221777/WN_v

meNbLMQS3aPl5Ni18lM6A 

6.300000pm Tuesday 11 Aug – Understanding special 

consideration (SEAS) and schoalrships Register here:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/7315970222027/WN_3

SAqucwAQ2-WZevGnw1yzA 
 

Early Admission Final Week. Applications close Fri 14 Aug 5pm 

It's the final week of the application period for our Early 

Admission program. 

If you have any students considering studying at UOW in 2021 that 

haven’t completed their application there will be a final application 

workshop focused on the 4 short answer questions this Wednesday 

12/08 at 6pm. 

Students that have already hit ‘submit’ are still able to manage their 

application and change their responses and course preferences up 

until Friday at 5pm. 

Students can register for Wednesdays webinar at the link below. 

Get back to me if you have any questions. 

https://uow-

au.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_oxoZSjOTR267pU82TvGtLg 
 

Bachelor of Arts (Western Civilization). Applications close 

Wednesday 19 August 5pm 

Applications are also open for our B Arts (Western Civilization) 

degree, closing at 5pm 19th August. 

This degree runs alongside the UOW Ramsay Scholarship; a $30K 

per year scholarship for the duration of the students degree (up 

to 5 years, when students choose a double degree option) 

If you have high performing students that are interested in this 

area of study it is well worth looking into this degree and 

scholarship. 

https://www.uow.edu.au/law-humanities-the-arts/schools-

entities/liberal-arts/courses-study-options/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

P&C News 

 The Wagga High School P&C 2020 AGM will be held 

tonight, Monday 10 August at 7:30pm in the Ted Drake Room. 

For social distancing purposes please RSVP to Erika Crevatin 

on the email address below. If you would prefer to participate 

virtually please send an email indicating your interest to the 

current P&C President Erika Crevatin 

(erika.crevatin@det.nsw.edu.au). 
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